
 

VDM Uniform Policy 
 
From the Quick Reference Sheet: 
Primary students must wear the uniform Monday through Thursday, (Friday is a free dress day).  
Students who are not wearing a full uniform will not be able to attend school.  Parents may take 
their child home and bring them back in their uniform or purchase a uniform shirt from the front 
desk if their child is already wearing khaki bottoms. 
 
From the Parent Handbook: 
The uniform policy is non-negotiable.  If a child arrives at school and is not following the 
uniform guidelines, parents will be required to bring appropriate items for the child to 
participate in the classroom life. 

Uniforms are always required for Primary students during school hours Monday-Thursday.   
Friday is a free dress day each week. 
 
Uniform shirts are available for purchase in the office.  Khaki bottoms can be purchased from 
any vendor. 
 
Primary Boy’s Uniform – navy blue/hunter green polo shirt with VDM logo + khaki pants or 
shorts 
Primary Girl’s Uniform – navy blue/hunter green polo shirt with VDM logo + khaki skort, pants, 
or shorts 
Shoes – Students are required to wear only simple closed toe shoes while on campus.  
All other types of shoes are subject to removal upon entry at the discretion of the head of school 
for the safety of the children.  There is a zero-tolerance policy on light-up shoes. 
 
If you would like to layer your children’s clothing when the weather becomes colder, 
undershirts, tights, and leggings are all good options.  However, all undershirts, tights, or 
leggings must be solid colored in navy blue, hunter green, black, grey, or white.  Any other color 
is considered against the dress code. 
 
Winter coats and jackets of any colors are acceptable since the students only wear them outside. 
The school classroom is always kept at a temperature which is comfortable according to the 
weather. Please label your child's jacket so that it can be easily identified.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


